
WM. B. THOMPSON 
POST OFFICE Box 19795, STATION N 

ATLANTA 25, GEORGIA 

April 11, 1966 

Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Ivan: 

On account of unforeseen circumstances 
I will be unable to attend the dinner this 
evening honoring the Atlanta Braves. I 
appreciate very much the invitation. 

For your information, Our Company is 
purchasing two Season tickets for the home 
games of the Braves on a Club level, so some 
of the personnel of our Company, including 
myself, will be able to attend all the Home 
Games. 

With kindest regards and best wishes, 

Sincerely yours, 




